Please log with 93 Fairfax Road 2019/5915/P

Rachel English
Senior Planner

> Dear Rachel English.

>

>We are going to be very badly effected by the news that premises at 63 Fairfax road NW6 are applying for a
change of use from Al to A3 in order to open a bakery.. ? firs of all | don’t know if they had even Al use ? For at
least 20 yrs that | know there was supermarket .

> Thats why | am strongly REJECTING this application and | will take all precaution of STOPING this happened.
>

> Please Rachel do take in consideration our thoughts as they are realy mean.

> | am waiting for your reply.




